
School Calendar for 2020-2021 
 
Recommended changes: 
 
The Leadership Team would like to recommend a change to the 2020-2021 school calendar.  We 
would like to move the first day of school to Wednesday, August 19th.  This would give two 
additional Professional Development Days at the beginning of the school year to add time for staff 
to prepare for all of the changes due to COVID 19.   
 
This was determined after our meeting with parents and teachers on Wednesday, July 1st.  Nothing 
would be added on the number of days that teachers would work.  We would take from the PD days 
later in the school year.  At this time, those days will be determined later. 
 
 


